
 

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme – 16 October-3 November 2023  

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme (Phase 2) schedule for the weeks commencing 23 October and 30 

October. Please expect a continued construction presence, including workers and deliveries of 

materials and equipment. 

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme Construction Work 

We have now completed approximately two-thirds of the total length of piling. Last week we 

observed some ground level settlement in Memorial Gardens which required some investigation. No 

further settlement has occurred and mitigation measures are in place. Piling will recommence on 25 

October. It is anticipated that piling will last another two to three weeks.  

During the week commencing 23 October, work will begin in backfilling the area between the sheet 

piles and the existing wall.  

Memorial Gardens  

It is now anticipated that scaffolding is expected to be installed in Memorial Gardens on 26 October. 

Please note that a small number of parking spaces along Arun Street will be temporarily unavailable 

during the delivery and setup of the scaffolding. This arrangement has been approved in 

coordination with the West Sussex County Council. 

Memorial Gardens is now closed whilst we carry out the works along the wall. The gardens are 

expected to be closed until April 2024.  

Arun River  

The jack-up barge is currently in its fifth position along the pile line. It is anticipated that the barge 

will be moved to the sixth position during the week commencing 30 October.  

More information on the current closure to all craft along the Arun River channel at Arundel, 

between the A27 Bridge and Queens Street Bridge can be found here.   

River Road and Tarrant Wharf 

During the week commencing 23 October and 30 October, there will be temporary road closures in 

place along River Road for deliveries. Three deliveries are expected during the week commencing 23 

October. 

Mill Road  

Ongoing work will continue within the Mill Road site compound throughout the week starting 23 

October.  

Drop-In Event 

Our next drop-in event is scheduled for 4 December in Arundel Museum. More details are to follow. 

https://www.littlehampton.org.uk/local-notice-autumn-to-spring-channel-closure-at-arundel/

